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6 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Thank you for the responses to the uniform letter sent out at the start of June. I am sorry for 
the delay in responding to the comments.  
 
We have listened to our parents and whilst Totally Uniform remains our preferred supplier 
of uniform, we have listed alternative uniform items that would be suitable for September 
on our website. The website provides links to similar skirts/trousers from different retailers.  
 
If your child has uniform from this year, then we will work with you and support you on the 
wearing of this, providing it meets the uniform policy and guidelines. We are seeking to find 
a balance between a more consistent uniform and affordability.   
 
We are very aware of the cost implication for families, and we will do all we can to support. 
The main change for the academic year 2023-24 is the requirement for a pleated skirt. 
I hope the links on the website offer support to families.   
 
 
Thank you 
  

 
 
Mr J Clayton  
Headteacher 
 
 
https://www.redhill.dudley.sch.uk/-uniform-page 
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